
Collingswood and Oaklyn Public Schools 

New Jersey Assessment(s) Refusal Form 

 

TO:  School Principal  

By completing this form and signing below, I am advising you of my wishes to have my child refuse any 

and all New Jersey Student Learning Assessments (NJSLA) scheduled during the 2019-2020 school year 

as designated below.  

I acknowledge that I understand the school plans to use the results to support my child’s academic 

progress and that the results obtained by high school students can be used as one of several options to 

satisfy the high school graduation testing requirement.  

For parents of students taking high school courses: NJSLA refusal results in limiting the number of 

options a high school student may use to satisfy his or her graduation-testing requirement. Under 

current regulations, members of the Class of 2020 (12
th

 grade) through 2022 can demonstrate 

graduation assessment proficiency as outlined by the document found here:  

https://www.state.nj.us/education/assessment/parents/GradReq.pdf.  Currently, graduation 

requirements for students in the Class of 2023 and beyond are under discussion by the New Jersey 

department of education. 

 

Student Name:                                                                                                                       

 (Please Print)  

 

School:                          

 

Grade:   □ 3 □ 4 □ 5 □ 6 □ 7 □ 8 □ 9 □ 10  □ 11 □ 12 

 

NJ Assessments:                NJSLA / DLM            

     

 

Parent/Guardian Name (printed):             

 

Parent/Guardian Phone Number (for verification):          

 

By signing below, I am indicating my preference to have my child (named above) refuse the designated 

NJ State assessment(s) scheduled during the 2019-2020 school year.  

 

Signature:                

  

 

To allow time for planning, please return to your school principal by: 

Monday, April 27, 2020 


